
SHINING LIGHT FOUNDATION

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD: Monday, April 9, 2018 at 5:30 pm
LOCATION: 203 Waterside Dr., Lafayette, LA

ATTENDEES:
Dr. Carolyn French, President                                             John Broussard
Cynthia Dauphin, Vice President                                         Cheryl Evans
Bruce Snow, Treasurer                                                        Sandra Wilcox
Joseph Cilano, Executive Director                                       Mike Huber
Mildred Baker, Secretary                                                     Kerry Douglas
Perry Scotola, Parliamentarian                                            Misty Carrier
Lana Swanwick, Hospitality                                                Hayley LeJeune
Tanya Cormier

On motion of Cynthia, seconded by Hayley, Minutes of Meeting held March 13, 2018 approved.

Treasurer’s Report
Present balance: $29,345.75

Executive Director’s Report
Year to date Budge Financial Report

New Business
Applications
Requests from Woodvale Elementary School for 3 students for field trip to Baton Rouge Zoo for Bus 
ride $18.00; Zoo entrance fee $2.50; Zoo Snack $3.50; Zoo souvenir $2.00, total $26.00 each:
                        Joshua Carter
                        Ava Richard
                        Ashiya Valerie

Requests from Myrtle Place Elementary School for 2 students for field trip to New Orleans museum 
and aquarium at a cost of $50.00 each:
                        Isadiah Smith, parent pay $5.00, Shining Light pay $45.00
                        Micheline Benoit, parent pay $10.00, Shining Light pay $40.00

Request from Prairie Elementary School for 1 student to attend State Chorus Festival at a cost of 
$15.00: 
                        Joden Comeaux $15.00

Requests from Prairie Elementary School for 3 students for field trip to New Orleans for busride 
$36.74; Aquarium $4.42; Insectarium $4.42; Imax theater $4.42, at a cost of $50.00 each:
                        Layne Judice
                        Layla Judice
                        Jaden Comeaux

On motion of John, seconded by Cynthia, all requests approved.



Bash
John has a number of bands lined up for the Bash 
He will give Hayley a list to put on the posters which are being donated.
John will invite one of the band members to be at Vermilionville on Friday, April 13, for the TV spot.

T-Shirts were voted on and T-Shirt #3 won.

Assignments:
Front Door: 5:00 - 6:00 - Cheryl and Sandra
6:00 - 7:00 - Perry and Bruce
7:00 - 8:00 - Joe and Mike
8:00 - 9:00 -Mike and Kerry

Carolyn will send an invitation to Kris and Patricia.

It was agreed that the meeting for April 11 is not needed and is cancelled.

Meeting adjourned at 7:00.

Next meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 1, 2018 at 6:00 pm at 203 Waterside Drive.


